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Dot Hatfield’s book signing; WCCW judges chosen for AWC
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Dot Hatfield had a book signing, Feb. 13, at the Beebe Library for her newly released

novel, “Worth the Candle” (see below). She reports that although “The weather started out

stormy, after an hour the sun came out and I had about 25 people come through. The Beebe

library was very busy that Saturday morning and turned out to be a great venue for my signing.

Thanks to the WCCW folks who were supportive. Also, a local book club chose my book to

read this month and then asked me lots of questions about my writing. That was a lot of fun.

(besides they each bought a book!).”

In other club news, Judges were chosen for the contest WCCW is sponsoring in the

Arkansas Writers’ Conference. They are: Del Garrett, Dorothy Hatfield, and Kim Vernon.

Next meeting
March 18, 2019, 6:30 p.m.

Simmons First Bank
401 South Main

Searcy, Ark.

March meeting includes new copyright law
In the March meeting, Del Garrett will talk about a new law

passed January 1, 2019, concerning copyright laws in the public

domain.
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